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OFFICE LOCATIONS 

 

 

MAIN OFFICE: 

209 HWY 641 N. 

CAMDEN, TN 38320 

(731)584-7238 

(800)338-4609 

 

JVILLE LONG ST: 

213 LONG ST 

NEW JOHNSONVILLE, TN 
37134 

(931)535-9000 

 

CUMBERLAND CITY: 

811 CUMBERLAND CITY RD 

CUMBERLAND CITY, TN 
37050 

(931)827-6266 

 

HUNTINGDON: 

20405 E. MAIN 

HUNTINGDON, TN 38344 

(731)986-2245 

CHRISTMAS CLUB ACCOUNTS 
Christmas Club accounts are available October 1st through December 31st, 2023.  If you have not opened your 
Christmas Club account yet, stop by any branch to open your account to get ready for next Christmas. 

CREDIT UNION DAY! 
Join us October 19th for Credit Union day at all branches.  Enjoy refreshments, giveaways, and socialize with 
fellow members and staff.  See you then! 

ANNUAL MEETING NEWS 
CALL FOR NOMINATIONS: 2024 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
The Nominating Committee is accepting volunteer requests for two, three-year Board of Directors positions 
expiring in 2024.  Please send requests to Johnsonville TVA ECU, 209 Hwy 641 N. Camden, TN 38320, 
Attention Nominating Committee or call 731-584-7238 to request Nominating Committee contact 
information.  Accepting requests through November 17th, 2023. 
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COLUMBUS DAY 
In observance of Columbus Day, the credit union will be closed October 9th, 2023. 

 
 

THANK YOU VETS! 
As the nation observes Veterans Day, it's a reminder to say "thank you" to our veterans. November 11, 2023 

marks a day set aside to remember the sacrifices of those who have served to defend our country and protect 

our freedom. President Woodrow Wilson proclaimed November 11, 1919 as Armistice Day to mark the one 

year anniversary of the end of the First World War. It was the first nationwide commemoration; the name was 

officially changed to Veterans Day by an Act of Congress in 1954. Although the observance was changed to the 

fourth Monday of October in 1968, President Gerald Ford restored November 11th as the official holiday in 

1978. To all veterans as well as their families: We honor your service and appreciate all you have done to en-

sure America remains the land of the free and home of the brave. As the nation observes Veterans Day Novem-

ber 11th, a Saturday, the credit union will be open Friday November 10th. 

 

THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY  
The credit union will be closed November 23rd and 24th to allow employees to celebrate and enjoy the  
Thanksgiving Holiday.   
 

 

CREDIT SCORE TIPS! 
How can I improve my credit score? 
 

Pay bills on time! 
Keep credit card & revolving balances low. 
Apply for new accounts only when needed. 
Check you report yearly. 
www.annualcreditreport.com 

          www.myfico.com 
         www.equifax.com    

http://www.annualcreditreport.com
http://www.myfico.com
http://www.equifax.com
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SCAMS!!! 

 

Beware of scams! Never give out your personal information such as your social security #, account #, Home-banking login credentials, 

date of birth, etc. The scammers can contact you by phone, email, mail, text or Facebook messenger to name a few.  

If you think it might be a scam, please call the credit union or trusted family member before you send anyone your money. 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

NOTICE: Account to Account (A2A) Sunset Date 

Our data processor has notified the credit union that it will sunset(stop) providing A2A Services on November 15th, 2023. The credit union 

is working with our data processor to find a solution to meet our members’ needs. 

 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Wealth Builder CD - Start Building Your CD Today! 

The Wealth Builder CD has a starting required deposit of only $100. You can add to the balance of the CD until the balance reaches 

$1,000. It is set up on a one year term and earns the one year rate.   

Start your Wealth Builder CD today. Call any branch for details. 

 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Keep Your Information Current with the Credit Union 

If you are moving to a new place, keep the credit union in the loop. Let us know your new address and any phone number changes so that we 
can keep your account information up to date.  This will prevent returned statements and our Card Fraud Department not being able to reach 
you about possible fraudulent transactions. 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Important Debit/Credit Card Numbers 

To activate your Debit Card please call: 

1-800-992-3808 

 

To report fraudulent activity on your Debit Card please call: 

1-833-735-1894 

 

To set and/or change your Debit Card Pin Number please call: 

1-800-992-3808 

 

To report a lost or stolen Credit Union Debit Card please call: 

Business Hours: 731-584-7238 or 1-800-338-4609 

 

Non-Business Hours: 1-800-472-3272 

 

To report a lost or stolen Credit Union VISA Credit Card please call: 

Business Hours: 731-584-7238 or 1-800-338-4609 

 

Non-Business Hours: 1-877-223-8745 


